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Paid Parental Leave

March 16, 2021

 
The Georgia General Assembly is considering a bill concerning paid parental leave. House
Bill (HB) 146 (which was HB 1094 last year) would require paid parental leave for state
employees. HB 146 has passed the House and is in the Senate Insurance and Labor
Committee.


HRA will continue to monitor the bill and provide updates to the HR community.


If you have questions concerning the information in this advisory, please contact HRA
Policy at policy@doas.ga.gov.

Copyright © 2021 Georgia Department of Administrative Services, All rights reserved.


Our mailing address is:

200 Piedmont Ave. SE

Suite 1206, West Tower

Atlanta, GA  30334-9010

Phone: (404) 656-2705    


policy@doas.ga.gov


Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

Subscribe Past Issues Translate

https://mailchi.mp/doas/additionalusdolguidance-49960?e=[UNIQID]
mailto:policy@doas.ga.gov
https://doas.us5.list-manage.com/profile?u=5b9f6808fa4e1caeb54cbac36&id=1d2e0a9535&e=[UNIQID]&c=1f29109726
https://doas.us5.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=5b9f6808fa4e1caeb54cbac36&id=1d2e0a9535&e=[UNIQID]&c=1f29109726
http://eepurl.com/hf7HMD
https://us5.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=5b9f6808fa4e1caeb54cbac36&id=1d2e0a9535
https://us5.campaign-archive.com/feed?u=5b9f6808fa4e1caeb54cbac36&id=1d2e0a9535
javascript:;


10/27/21, 9:46 AM Paid Parental Leave

https://mailchi.mp/doas/additionalusdolguidance-49960 2/2


